
 

4277522 
 Executive Wing, Parliament Buildings, Wellington, New Zealand 6011 

   64 4 817 9700     Facsimile 64 4 472 3181     www.dpmc.govt.nz 

 

 
20 July 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
George Morrison 
By email: fyi-request-13158-504809c5@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
Ref: OIA-2019/20-0603 

 
 
Dear George Morrison 
 
Official Information Act request relating to Rob Fyfe involvement in COVID business recovery 
since 1 January 2020 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 26 June 2020. You requested: 
 

“…all reports/briefings/communications/notes held by DPMC regarding Mr Rob Fyfe's 
suggestions and involvement in the Covid business recovery, advocacy prior to the lockdown 
or any other matters since 1 January 2020.” 

 
I have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit for deciding 
on your request by an additional 20 working days. The extension is required because of the 
consultations needed to make a decision on your request. Despite the extension, a response will be 
sent to you as soon as possible. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under section 28(3) 
of the Official Information Act. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sarah Corbett 
Manager, Ministerial and Legal Services 
 
 


